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Practices in Finland/UK exchange programme announced by the
Architectural Foundation

The Architecture Foundation (UK) has announced the sixth country with
which  it  will  undertake  an  exchange  programme.  Working  in  close
collaboration  with  the  Finnish  Institute  in  London  and  the  Museum of
Finnish Architecture, the Architecture Foundation has selected six design
practices to take part: Archipelago, Pie Architecture, and Studio Polpo from
the  UK,  and  ALA  Architects,  Anttinen  Oiva  Architects,  and  Avanto
Architects from Finland.

Each of the six ambassadors will take part in a reciprocal programme of
events organised by the Architecture Foundation, including public lectures,
workshops, studio and site visits, and networking events, in an effort to
further develop dialogue and cultural exchange between practices from
both countries. The Finnish architects will visit London in January 2012
with the British architects scheduled to travel to Finland in February 2012.

Thursday 01 September
2011

Naval Facilities Engineering
Command signs $7.5m
contract with Fukunaga &
Associates Inc
Thu 01 Sep 2011
Shortlist announced for
2011 Emirates Glass LEAF
Awards
Thu 01 Sep 2011
CTBUH to host free
symposium at Illinois
Institute of Technology with
high profile guest speakers
Fri 26 Aug 2011
MARG Institute of Design
and Architecture,
Swarnabhoomi launched in
India
Thu 25 Aug 2011
Finding Beauty in
Ballistics: TRACER FIRE
opens at the AA School in
September
Thu 25 Aug 2011
Small quake rocks eastern
US causing minor damage
Wed 24 Aug 2011
Government of Alberta
releases four finalist designs
for Royal Alberta Museum
Fri 19 Aug 2011
ZMMA to reinstate original
grandeur to Victoria and
Albert Museum’s Europe
1600-1800 exhibition space
Fri 19 Aug 2011
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